
 

 

 

 
SPIRIT OF CHELLASTON DRAWS THE CROWDS 

 

            
 

The annual Spirit of Chellaston event on June 15th was once again a huge success with a record number 
of residents turning out for it despite the showery forecast.  It is organised by the Chellaston Events 
Group whose chairman Kelvin Roberts said that this was the biggest “Spirit” yet, with over 40 stands 
for local clubs, societies and businesses.  A big thank-you to everyone who participated in another 
great day for Chellaston.  

           
 

CHELLASTON-IN-BLOOM 
 

You will have noticed that the beds and planters are coming along 
nicely and hopefully will be just right for the assessment by East 
Midlands in Bloom in the next few weeks.  We think the judges 
will be impressed and if you also like what you see, we would very 
much appreciate some help with the costs of the displays.  All 
donations, however small, will be very welcome, or you could 
subscribe to the “100-Club” monthly draw which is also helping 
with the funding.  Please contact us using the links: 
 

www.chellaston.org.uk        info@chellaston.org.uk 
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